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Monday 19th June 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Sports Day 
 
Sports day this year for Years 1-6 will take place on Friday 30th June. Pupils will be taking part 
in different sport games and field events. Pupils will be participating in these activities for the 
whole school day so please make sure they dressed appropriately. A separate letter for EYFS 
about their sports day will follow. 
 
Please can children bring their own packed lunch for this day along with a refillable water 
bottle, as we will be having lunch in class in order to maximise the time participating in sport. 
Children who are entitled to Free School Meals will be asked to choose their option on Monday 
and lunch will be provided for them. You are, however, welcome to send them in with a packed 
lunch from home that day. Lunches will be as normal for Reception classes. If it is a sunny day, 
please make sure your child is wearing sun cream and a hat. Water bottles are essential. 
 
Classes will be put into colours that represent their team across KS1 and KS2. Please can your 
child wear the colour their class has been selected to wear, as indicated in the table below. 
 

RED YELLOW BLUE 

 
Acer 

 
Mango Cherry 

 
Gingko 

 
Bamboo Marula 

 
Cedar 

 
Snowbell Portia 

 
Chestnut 

 
Magnolia Willow 

 
Jacaranda 

 
Palm Banyan 

 
Aspen 

 
Mulberry Bonsai 

 
Thank you for supporting our school sports programme. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Heathland school 
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